Comhshaol, Qidhreacht agus Rialtas Aititil
Environment, Heritage and Local Govermnment

Please Quote Ref: REP508/MF/10
¢ June, 2010.

Mr. Mary Maguire,

Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Dear Mr. Maguire,

I wish to acknowledge your recent letter to Mr. Michael Finneran, T.D., Minister for Housing and Local
Services, in connection with the motion passed at the meeting of South Dublin County Council on 14 June
2010.

Fwill bring this to the attention of Minister Finneran as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Gallagher,
Private Secretary
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